
Mechanics Hall Committee minutes for Tuesday, January 29, 2019 

Meeting commenced at 6:02 p.m. with all present (Larry Pistrang, Jennifer Shenk, Karen Rossow). 

Survey: Several more surveys came in so the total of electronic and paper is 114. These have been 

included in our data with no effect on percentages on the various responses. 

Request for Proposal (RFP): Larry incorporated feedback from Jenn and Karen and the final draft was 

reviewed and unanimously approved. Larry will send it electronically to Nina on Wednesday, January 

30th.  

The minutes from the January 8th meeting and these were unanimously approved. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:21. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Rossow 


